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September 20,2019 

BY HAND DELIVERY 

Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, S.W. 
Room TW-A325 
Washington, DC 20554 

Re: Notice of Resumption of Operation 
WSVI(TV), Christiansted, Virgin Islands (Facility ID No. 2370) 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

On behalf of Alpha Broadcasting Corporation, the licensee of WSVI(TVL Christiansted, Virgin 
Islands, we hereby notifv the Commission that on September 19, 201-9, the station resumed full 
power operation with the facilities specified in construction permit File No. 0000068281. Prior 
to this date, the station was silent pursuant to STA File No. 0000068385. An application for a 
license to cover the referenced permit will be filed shortly. 

If any questions arise concerning this matter, kindly contact the undersigned. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

cc: Hossein Hashemzadeh (via email) 
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